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This is necessary to ensure free, fair and honest elections. I’ve poll watched 

numerous times and the poll workers do the best they can with a flawed system. 

ONCE the ballot arrives at the courthouse, the chain of custody can be monitored- 

before that, it’s impossible. This opens the entire process up for fraud and is THE 

reason why a huge number of Oregonians don’t trust our elections. That, and the fact 

that Republicans have been locked out of power since the current, vote by mail only, 

system was mandated. I have little hope that a super majority Democrat Oregon 

would pass this, but hey, one can dream.  


